
October College Spirit Day Scrip Promotion - Begins
October 5th through October 23rd (See attached flyer
for details) 
Don't Forget to turn in all of your Jack's Fresh
Market Receipts each month to be applied towards
your scrip credit. Each receipt you turn in provides
money to you and the school!  It's a win-win for all.

They must not be dated more than ONE MONTH
from the day you turn them in.
Please put the name at the bottom of the receipt. 
 You do not have to put your name on every
receipt if they are in an envelope or paper clipped.
They must also have Jack's Fresh Market logo at
the top and a date.
Thank you for your continued support!!

2020-2021 PTO Goals Please help the PTO focus their
fundraising and goals for the 2020-2021 school year
by taking a few minutes and fill out the attached
survey, ( online email through Google Form or by
paper copy sent home). Please respond by October
9th so we can discuss the results at this month's
meeting.
FREE LUNCH is coming to St. Francis de Sales School. 
 We are waiting for our approval from the State of
Michigan and preparing our kitchen.  Stay tuned for
details coming very soon.  Please hold on to all lunch
payments at this time. Thank you.

    Just a few things to remember:

St. francis de Sales School
Week of October 5, 2020

Monday, Oct. 5th - Friday Oct. 9th
MAP Testing Grades 3rd - 6th

Wednesday, Oct. 6th
10:00 am

School Mass Grades K- 3rd
Thursday, Oct.  7th

10:00 am
School Mass - Grades 4-8th.

Mon Oct. 12th  - Friday, Oct. 16th
2020-2021 52 Club Raffle
Tickets will be sent home 

Tuesday Oct. 13th
6:00 pm

PTO Meeting
Friday Oct. 16th

SFDS Read-A-Thon Begins
Friday Oct. 30th

Halloween Party & Early
Dismissal

THis weeks
Events

Look
Ahead

CONGRATULATIONS to our Cross Country Runners for the great season!

Happenings

https://www.sfdsraiders.com/

